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CITY OF COLERAINE
NOTICE OF PUBILC HEARING

Pursuant to the Wellhead Protection Rule (Minnesota Administrative Rule Part
4720.5350, Subpart 4), a public hearing has been scheduled for Monday, February 12,
2024 at 5:00 pm, Coleraine City Hall in Council Chambers.

The purpose of this public hearing is to discuss issues and concerns relating to Part 2 of
the Wellhead Protection Plan; Inventory of potential contaminants of concern within the
drinking water supply management area (DWSMA), data that was considered in
preparation of the plan, issues, problems and concerns within the DWSMA, goals,
objectives and action strategies to address issues and concerns within the DWSMA,
plan evaluation strategy, and contingency strategy in the event of water system
disruption.

The public hearing will be held at Coleraine City Hall Council Chambers, 302 Roosevelt
Ave, Coleraine, MN 55722 at 5:00 PM on Monday, February 12, 2024 or as soon as
possible thereafter.

The public is welcome to attend and provide input. Upon request, the City will provide
reasonable accommodations to persons with disabilities. Such requests should be
submitted via email to banderson@cityofcoleriane.com or by phone at 218.245.2112.

Written comments may also be submitted to: Rick Rogich, Wellhead Protection
Manager, at rrogich@cityofcoleraine.com or to Briana Anderson, City Clerk-Treasurer,
at banderson@cityofcoleraine.com.

Briana Anderson
Coleraine City Clerk-Treasurer



